November 29, 2008

Ms. Cathy Bechtel

RCTC

P.0O. Box 12008
Riverside, CA 92505-2208

Reference: EIR / EIS
Mid County Parkway

Dear Ms. Bechtel,

We are writing in regard to the proposed Mid County Parkway. We are current residents
of the Lake Mathews area and plan to retire at our current residence. After reviewing all
of the proposed alternatives, it is clear to us that Alternative IX is the better choice. Based
on the alternatives available, we urge you to pick or vote for Alternative IX.

After reviewing all of the available alternatives it is obvious that Alternative IX has the
least impact to the surrounding area and residents. Of equal importance Alternative IX is
the most affordable. For these reasons, we, again, urge you to make the right selection,
which is clearly Alternative IX.

Thanks for your time and in advance for making the right selection — Alternative IX.’
Best Regards
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Ph111p L & Stephame K. Gaynor

19935 Lakeridge Drive
Perris, CA 92570



